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● We will ask each person to submit results of a negative PCR test taken within 3 days of
the start of the program

● Depending on community transmission levels at the time of the weekend, we may
require participants to have a COVID test taken on arrival, administered by our Nurse

● We strongly encourage vaccinations against COVID-19
● We will ask that participants over the age of 2 mask in indoor common spaces

● Each family will dine at their own table, and have the table spaced away from other
tables

● Capacity for these weekends will be reduced, so that indoor common areas are not
overcrowded

● Air filtration devices rated for that size space will be running in all common spaces, and
during dining windows will be open

● Most activities will be outdoors


